
• Open with Prayer. 

• Present - Father Bob, Mary K, Tom K, Julie K 

• Complete or review of Bishops letter, Part IV 

• Budget overview – Fr. Bob - Next year's budget has not been approved, proposed has a #30,000 

deficit.  Father said with an increase of 4% from parishioners this shortfall would be met.  Staff 

are all getting the same raise amount, as health insurance costs have gone up by 8 percent and 

more important to continue covering that cost.  Next year raises will be based on goal setting 

and compensation will be incentive based.  Father suggested having Anne Greif come to a 

meeting and discuss the budget.    

• Review of “Smart Goal Setting” – Staff will be utilizing this new book – The Influencer; staff will 

discuss on a regular basis to help with goal setting. 

• Re-cap of First Communion and Confirmation sacraments that have taken place over the last few 

weeks. Father said there were 22 people confirmed.  He feels the number is low because covid 

would have impacted these students. 

• We have several new families joining the parish and taking an abbreviated RCIA course – Fr. Bob, 

Deacon Tom and Lori are working with the families to get them where they should be based on 

children's age so that they can be current when school starts in the fall. 

• Open discussion. Next meeting is Tuesday June 27 at 6:30. It was proposed that this be a social 

gathering, possibly at The Ground Round for dinner.                                                                               

 

  Possible topics to discuss- 

➢ Have staff visit our Parish Council meetings throughout next year to discuss their roles at St 

Gabriel 

➢ Parish Council members for next year 

➢ Do we as council members want to make phone calls to current parish members? 

 


